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16th August 2022 
 
 

 

Agenda Item 8    Application Ref. 14/00036/207C3 
 
5 Boggs Cottage, Keele 
 
Since the publication of the main agenda report, the Planning Inspectorate (PINS) 
has now confirmed a new Hearing date of the 7th September 2022.  
 
Recommendation 
 
That the information be received. 
 
 
  


